
Thank you for your interest in the University of 
Kentucky. We are a wildly powerful community full 
of dreamers, doers, and thinkers. We are thrilled 
about the opportunity to share our campus with you 
and help you discover what makes our university 
so special. The safety of the Wildcat Community – 
which includes you, our guests – is our top priority. 
Prior to your visit, we ask that you review and agree 
to these guidelines. Should you choose not to 
follow these safety expectations, we will not be able 
to host your visit in person. 

Welcome to the University of Kentucky

FIND 
WHAT  
IGNITES 
YOU.

An Equal Opportunity University

GETTING TO US
•	 Review our Health and Safety Expectations on 

the reverse of these instructions.
•	 You may use a maps app or GPS device for 

directions to Cornerstone Garage, where you’ll 
park. This is the only approved visitor parking.

		  409 South Limestone 
	 Lexington, KY 

•	 Arrive at the Visitor Center 15 minutes early to 
allow time for check-in. Lexington is in the Eastern 
Time Zone.

AFTER YOU’VE PARKED 
•	 Bring the white parking slip (and your mask!) from 

Cornerstone Garage to the Visitor Center. 
•	 Follow signs to the third floor pedway to campus 

in stairwell A.
•	 Cross the pedway and take the left fork. 
•	 Enter the Gatton Student Center from the doors 

nearest the large, blue UK logo.
•	 The Visitor Center will be immediately on your left.
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•	 A 90-minute safely distanced walking tour of campus 
that will introduce you to the Wildcat community. 

•	 An admission presentation sent to you ahead of your 
visit to watch at your convenience.

•	 Your campus tour guide will wear a mask throughout 
the entirety of your visit and will practice appropriate 
physical distancing.

•	 All University students, staff, and faculty – including 
members of the UK Visitor Center team – will have 
completed a daily self-assessed symptom check 
prior to their arrival on campus the day of your visit.

•	 Check-in will be contactless and while we will have 
physical admissions materials for you, they may also 
be shared with you electronically.

•	 You must register for a visit with us at least 24-hours 
in advance. 

•	 You may only be accompanied by two guests – a 
maximum of three visitors per party.

•	 Please bring your own mask! You and your guests 
will be required to wear a mask over your nose and 
mouth throughout the entirety of your visit. 

•	 You must practice physical distancing from 
individuals not in your party.

•	 We recommend you complete a self-assessed 
symptom check the day of your visit. This information 
will not be recorded or received by the University.

	 visit: go.uky.edu/visitorscreening
 •	If you are not feeling well, please reschedule your visit.

WHAT YOU CAN 
EXPECT FROM US:

WHAT WE EXPECT 
FROM YOU:

The Wildcat Creed empowers 
campus community 
members to look out for 
each other through actions 
of leadership, service and 
accountability. Thank you 
for partnering with us to 
live out that Creed as we 
work to create a safe campus 
environment for all to enjoy. 

We can’t wait to welcome 
you to the Big Blue Nation. 

PROTECT. RESPECT.
ON OUR CAMPUS

HELPFUL TIPS 
AHEAD OF YOUR 
VISIT
A quick list of the top four 
things to know before 
your visit.

NO. 4
If your vehicle is 
taller than 8’2” 
please call our 
parking office at 
859-257-5757. 
Accessible parking 
is available in the 
Cornerstone Garage.

NO. 2
Complete your 
self-assessed 
symptom check the 
day of your visit and 
bring your mask! 
The screening 
information will not 
be recorded.

NO. 1
An admission 
presentation linked 
from your itinerary 
will be sent to you 
ahead of your visit 
to watch at your 
convenience.

NO. 3
Keep the weather 
in mind. We tour 
rain, snow or shine. 
Bring an umbrella 
if needed and 
wear comfortable 
shoes for our 2-mile 
walking tour.


